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Medical Research Supported by Napa Valley Community FoundaƟon 

 
Napa, CA – June 2023 – Local non-profit, Bodor Research Foundation (BRF), receives funds in support of 
much-needed medical research benefitting Napa Valley residents. BRF is sincerely appreciative of Napa Valley 
Community Foundation for their generous grant of $9790. 
 
Bodor Research Foundation was established in December 2022 to continue the research of the Napa Medical 
Research Foundation. Director of Research, Dr. Marko Bodor is passionate about minimizing patient pain and 
recovery from injuries. “All of my research started with a patient who needed help,” says Bodor. 

Bodor Research Foundation strives to help patients in the local community and beyond by discovering 
mechanisms and better treatments for common diseases such as chronic back and neck pain, carpal tunnel 
syndrome, and anterior cruciate ligament disruptions.  Our focus is on high-resolution ultrasound imaging, 
orthobiologics, ultra-minimally invasive surgery and rehabilitation.  

Napa Valley Community Foundation works side-by-side with local donors and nonprofits to tackle the most 
important challenges our Valley faces. Now celebrating 25 years of service to the community, the Foundation 
has distributed more than $75 million in grants to improve the quality of life for residents of the region, and 
currently serves as the philanthropic partner to thousands of individuals, families, nonprofit agencies and 
corporations in Napa Valley and beyond. To learn more, visit www.napavalleycf.org.  

For more information, contact Julie Rayner at info@bodorfoundation.org  

 


